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In Kindergarten, REPRESENTATION HELPS STUDENTS BUILD A HEALTHY 
SELF-CONCEPT, feel empowered, develop a growth mindset, and find role 

models. Often, representation comes through the text and images depicting 

real people and events, but sometimes, the REPRESENTATION CAN COME 
FROM A STORY. 

As students read this adaptation of a Cherokee story, they not only learn the     

INQUIRY FOUNDATIONAL CONCEPTS of how to ask and answer questions,  

but they also learn that sometimes the friends that appear the smallest can 

think of the best solutions to help their community. 

North Carolina

Diversity in Text

In 4th Grade, Week 11, students learn about important cultural 

aspects of North Carolina, including LANGUAGE. Language is one 

way that people connect with each other, and the Cherokee language 

had a particularly fascinating journey, as well as a special place in 

North Carolina’s identity.



Diversity in Images

Studies Weekly also shows VARIETY IN THE PLACES 
used to teach concepts. This variety applies both to 
North Carolina and to national examples of places. 
2nd Grade publication, Week 22, teaches students 
about the REGIONS OF THE WORLD.

In 3rd Grade, Week 36, they learn about the 
REGIONS OF NORTH CAROLINA.

By 2nd grade, students are ready to develop ideas about 
PEOPLE AND PLACES a little bit more. They can, for 
example, learn about why people might move from place 
to place. They can also learn about the part that many 
groups play in how people, materials, settlements, and 
ideas move from place to place.

VISUAL REPRESENTATION is important, especially in younger 
grades where simple concepts are expanded by the images 
used to support a concept. In 1st Grade, Week 22, the visual 
representation of DIVERSITY speaks as loudly as the words.



 
Because 3rd grade is about the expanding community, timing is critical 
to ensure students have a rich context full of MANY FACES and ideas. 
They are laying a foundation to successfully interact with a 
DIVERSE COMMUNITY as they grow.

In Week 9 of the 3rd Grade publication, students see a VARIETY OF 
POSITIVE EXAMPLES on how conflict and compromise work. Examples 
that begin in the home or classroom are then extended to larger 
communities, such as the state and nation.

Diversity in Representation

Often, diversity is required in the STANDARDS. Diversity is addressed in topics such as history, but diversity 
also means having a lens that RECOGNIZES and CELEBRATES the CONTRIBUTIONS OF EVERYONE. 
Therefore, diversity is a part of content and examples as well as illustrative images.

4th Grade, Week 5



In 5th Grade, Week 31, students apply what they have learned about US history in a guided 
inquiry unit. Students look at CIVIL RIGHTS from the perspective of GOALS they might have 
for themselves, and create an action plan to accomplish them. This approach takes a POSITIVE 
OUTLOOK ON DIVERSITY, on people who believed in a cause and made changes, and how 
student goals can affect their futures.

4th Grade, Week 5
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